
Meeting  in  Incline  about
bringing  Olympics  to  Tahoe-
Reno
Tahoe-Reno is positioning itself to submit a proposal for the
next opportunity to bid for hosting rights of a future Olympic
Winter Games. Learn more about the vision and how individuals
and businesses can join the effort during a presentation at
Sierra Nevada College in Incline Village on Feb. 4 at 2:30pm.

Aside from hearing more about the work being done to prepare
for a potential bidding opportunity, attendees will also learn
how they can become directly involved with the project by
becoming a member of the “Founder’s Ring.”

The meeting is on the SNC campus (999 Tahoe Blvd., Incline
Village) in the Tahoe Center for Environmental Sciences, Room
139.
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